
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We are pleased to let you know that we will be opening an additional bubble for KS1 

pupils (Y1/2) from Monday 8th February. This will enable us to offer more places for 

on-site provision for children of Key Workers and vulnerable children. We will have 3 

bubbles in KS1; your child will be in bubble A/B/C. The bubbles will be supported by 

teachers and teaching assistants from the KS1 team.  

If your child has been attending school already, they will continue to attend for the 

same times. If you have been offered a place to start next week the times for the 

school day are as follows: 

Drop off at infant school gate front of building 8.45 

Collect from infant school gate at the end of the day 4pm 

Your child will be offered a hot meal or they can bring in a packed lunch if they would 

prefer.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

  

 

 

 

 


